
Pantelis Michalopoulos 
202.429.6494 
pmichalo@steptoe.com 

April 22,2008 

Via Hand Delivery 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
International Bureau 
445 1 2 ‘ ~  Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 205 54 

FILED/ ACCEPTED 
APR 2 2 2008 

Federal Communications Commission 
Office of me Secretary 

1330 Connecticut Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20036-1795 

Tel 202.429.3000 
Fax 202.429.3902 

steptoe.com 

s2442 SAT-AMD-20080213-00043 lB200800O327 
EchoStar Corporation 
ECHOSTAR EX-2 

s2441 SAT-AMD-20080213-00042 lB2008000326 
EchoStar Corporation 
ECHOSTAR EX-I 

S2725 SAT-AMD-20080213-00045 lB2008000329 
EchoStar Corporation 
ECHOSTAR EX-4 

S2723 SAT-AMD-20080114-00021 IB2008000112 

FCHOSTAR EX-5 
EchoStar Satellite Operating L.L.C. 

s2440 SAT-AMD-200802 13-00044 lB2008000328 
EchoStar Corporation 
ECHOSTAR EX-3 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

This letter is submitted on behalf of EchoStar Corporation (“Echostar”) in connection with 
Echostar’s proposed satellite networks USABSN-9A at 107” W.L., USABSN-1OA at 1 10.4” W.L., 
USABSN-15 at 75” W.L., USABSN-16 at 62.15” W.L., and USABSN-21 at 79” W.L. See SAT-AMD- 
2008021 3-00043 (filed Feb. 13,2008), SAT-AMD-200802 13-00042 (filed Feb. 13,2008), SAT-AMD- 
20080213-00045 (filed Feb. 13,2008), SAT-AMD-20080114-00021 (filed Jan. 14,2008), SAT-AMD- 
20080213-00044 (filed Feb. 13,2008).’ 

EchoStar is aware that as a result of the actions taken at the 1998 Plenipotentiary Conference, 
processing fees will now be charged by the International Telecommunication Union (“ITU”) for satellite 
network filings. As a consequence, Commission applicants are responsible for any and all fees charged 

EchoStar previously filed a letter accepting the ITU costs associated with these networks on 
February 5,2008. Subsequently, EchoStar amended four of the applications identified in the February 5 
letter. On March 13,2008, EchoStar submitted revised ITU information associated with USABSN-9A 
and USABSN- 15 and submitted a revised cost recovery letter for these two networks on April 1 1,2008. 
In response to a request from FCC staff, we are submitting this revised cost recovery letter identifying 
the most current FCC file numbers associated with each satellite network. 
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by the ITU. EchoStar hereby states that it is aware of and unconditionally accepts this requirement and 
its responsibility to pay any ITU cost recovery fees associated with the aforementioned ITU filing in a 
timely manner. In addition, all correspondence with EchoStar regarding ITU cost recovery issues 
should be directed to the undersigned. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions regarding this submission. 

Fantelis Michalopoulos 
Counsel for EchoStar Corporation 

cc: (via email) 
Chip Fleming, International Bureau 
Kal Krautkramer, International Bureau 
Kathyrn Medley, International Bureau 


